
allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory
486473 1219 ©2019 ALLINA HEALTH SYSTEM. A TRADEMARK OF ALLINA HEALTH SYSTEM.

ALLINA HEALTH LABORATORY

Memo

To: Allina Health Laboratory outreach clients

From: Allina Health Laboratory outreach services

Date:  December 17, 2021

Re: Supply shortages and substitutions

Due to the continued national supply shortages of multiple different supplies, we are needing to 
substitute acceptable alternate items on a regular basis.

In order to help our clients understand why they have not received the exact items that they have 
ordered, effective immediately, if a substitute product is used to fill the order, our supply team will be 
applying a neon colored “Substitution” label next to the item on the paperwork that you receive along 
with your order.

If you have any questions about this, please contact your Allina Health Laboratory Account 
representative.
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